
 

 
October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Children In Need 

 
Friday 17th November will be a Charity Fundraising Non-Uniform Day.  Please wear full length tops and trousers and 
ensure that clothing is school appropriate.  Students are asked to make a £1.00 payment for the privilege of wearing 
their own clothes.  
 
Your £1.00 donation should be made using the link provided below.   
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=11643 
Should this be a problem, please bring £1 on the day and give to form tutors. The money raised will go to Children in 
Need. 
 
Children In Need have been supporting young people across the UK for many years by funding local charities and 
projects that help to remove barriers that are facing children and young people, so that they can thrive.  
 
There will be a bake sale and other fundraising activities held on the day, so if your child wishes to take part please 
bring some extra change on the day. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mrs Hyndman  
Head of Chantrey House 
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